
Product Recall Update

Dear Valued Patients and Guardians, 

It has come to our attention that The Quaker Oats Company recently issued a recall for several snack 

and cereal bar products due to potential contamination with Salmonella. This includes the Cap'n Crunch 

Quaker Treat Bars distributed during the December 15, 2023, Pedaling for Smiles event in Greenville, 

PA. 

Salmonella infection symptoms may include fever, bloody diarrhea, nausea, vomiting, and abdominal 

pain. The U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) is actively investigating to identify the source of the 

contamination.

Immediate Action Required:

1. Dispose of Recalled Products: Please promptly dispose of any Quaker Oats Company snacks and 

cereal bars affected by the recall. A detailed list of recalled products can be found at 

http://www.quakerrecallusa.com/.

2. Check Your Homes: As these products may have a long shelf life, we urge you to thoroughly         

check your homes for any recalled items and discard them immediately.

3. Seek Medical Attention: If you or anyone in your household experiences symptoms such as       

diarrhea, nausea, or vomiting, we strongly recommend contacting your healthcare provider       

promptly.

We understand the seriousness of this situation and appreciate your immediate attention. For further 

inquiries or assistance, please visit http://www.quakerrecallusa.com/ 

or call 1-800-492-9322.
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